
Caerlaverock News 

 

Thank you for your kind donations – we raised £92 for BBC Children in Need! 

                                                       8th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Hamper donations Lucky Squares 

Please send in any more 
donations on Monday.  
Thank you. 

£1 for a lucky square – send in 
your money, name and number 
to win a Hamper! 
 

Craft morning and Christmas Fayre                                                                                                     

Thank you to Dumfries High School 6th Year students 

who came along to help all the P1-7 pupils making their 

Christmas crafts.  The P7s were the school helpers and 

did a great job working alongside the pupils from DHS. 

The P7s saw some of the students at their recent ‘DHS 

for the Day’ event that took place on Monday 27th November. 

Christmas Show Arrangements: Wednesday 20th December 6.00pm 

The children should arrive (at 5.30pm) in their casual clothes 

because they will change into their costume at the hall. 

Christmas Party:                                                                                                                                                                                       

We will host a party in school for the children during the last week of 

term. Due to staff absences, I will confirm the date next week.  

Christmas Craft SALE! 

We have a range of items for sale from 20p to £1! 

If your child would like to buy any items, please send in the money 

over the course of next week.  Left over items will be on sale at the 

Christmas Show. 

 

BROWNROCK Partnership Day –– all day event                 Thursday 21st December                                                              

1. The event will take place at Caerlaverock Primary.                                                                                  

Please be aware of more traffic in the morning as their Drop off time will start from 8.30am 

and pick up time at 3pm – before our school bell.  There will be more vehicles parking at the 

Barbour Memorial Hall.                                                                                                                                                             

2. The children will be watching the movie, ‘Polar Express’ in the Barbour Memorial Hall.                                  

They will have lunch together (as per menu choice or packed lunch) and enjoy activities in 

school.                                                                                                                                                 

3.  The children can come to school dressed in their cosy pyjamas or change into their 

pyjamas / onesie when they get to school.                                                                                                                           

4.  Make sure that your child has a snack, water bottle and coat.              

Kind regards         

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 

 


